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DRESS DOWN FUNKY SHIRT DAY 
The S6 Prom Committee are running a fundraising Dress Down Funky Shirt Day on Friday 
23rd June.  Students can pay £1 to dress down and are encouraged to wear a wacky 
shirt.  There will be a prize for the wackiest shirt.  There will be a donation made to one of our 
local foodbanks. 
S6 Prom Committee 
Ms Lyon 
 
S1 DRAGONS DEN PRIZE!  
As promised the finalists from the Dragons Den Competition will have their prize on Friday 23 
June P3 and P4. Pupils should come to the Assembly Hall at the end of break time, they will 
be there the rest of the day. 
 
BOYS FOOTBALL 
A reminder of the game on Tuesday here against Beeslack HS. Squad names are on the wall 
beside the PE base.  
Please bring black shorts and black socks with you to school on Tuesday.  
Please bring shin pads. 
Kick off will be at 4pm and we will likely be finished by 5pm. 
It is likely to be warm – please ensure you bring water. 
Please come straight to PE to get changed at the end of the day on Tuesday. 
 
SILVER DUKE OF EDINBURGH  
After a very disappointing turnout for the requested after school session on Tuesday, you all 
still require to get your route cards completed before next Friday. I have the maps etc. for one 
group in my room. These need to be done but I now have very limited time to help you with 
the task - over to you. 
I also need the kit lists returned so that I can get your equipment organised. 
Mr Merson 
 
SENIOR STUDENTS - TRIP TO NAPIER UNIVERSITY 
If you have returned your form then you have a place on the trip. When you arrive in school 
on Monday, please go to the Assembly Hall to be registered and the bus leaves at 9am. 
Please do not be late. We will return to school at around 1pm.  
Mr Milligen 
 
FRIDAY  BAKE SALE 
Our June PRIDE events at PHS continue this Friday with a bake sale in the link corridor at 
break. The cakes will be PRIDE themed. We will also have some stickers and badges 
available as well! Hope to see lots of you there. The following week we will have a flag signing 
to end the month, watch the bulletin for news on this. The group would also like to take the 
opportunity to thank all staff and pupils for their amazing support so far this month.  
Mr Smith on behalf of the LBGTQ+ and Allies Club 
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PRIDE MONTH 2023 
1 June - 30 June  
An Annual LGBT Pride Celebration 
Every year, during the month of June, the LGBTQ+ community and allies celebrate in a 
number of different ways. Across the globe, various events are held during this special month 
as a way of recognising the influence LGBT people have had around the world. Watch out for 
a number of events around the school in June to celebrate including a badge/sticker sale, a 
flag signing, a tie presentation etc.  
Mr Smith on behalf of the LGBTQ+ and Allies Club 
 
 


